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St. Louis County Schools, St. Louis City Public Schools and St. Louis Charter Schools announced today 

that their buildings will remain closed through the end of this school year, although learning and support 

services will continue through each district's last day of school.

“This decision was extremely difficult, but it is imperative that we take bold measures to further mitigate 

the spread of COVID-19 and help save lives in our community,” A joint statement signed by several area 

districts read. “This decision follows recommendations from local health departments and is in 

collaboration with government officials. We will continue to follow their guidance as we make decisions on 

end of year events in the best interest of the health and safety of our students, staff, and communities. All 

school districts listed below are included in this extended school closure. Individual school districts will be 

in contact with their communities to provide additional information.”

The announcement came just after Missouri Governor Mike Parson ordered all public, private and charter 

schools to remain closed for in-person instruction for the remainder of the school year.

“While our school buildings are closed, our commitment to continue providing support for our students, 

staff, families, and community remains unwavering,” the statement from the districts read.

State education officials said that remote learning should take place until the school year ends and 

Parson said that districts can also continue doing outreach to their communities, including providing lunch 

programs to many students.

Area school buildings to stay closed, in-

person instruction suspended for 

remainder of school year
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GRANTEE

Keeven Elementary (St. Louis, Mo.) in the Hazelwood School 

District will teach students guitar during music classes, using grant 

funds to purchase guitars, music stands and electric tuners.

GRANTEE

Hazelwood West High School (Hazelwood, MO) will present 

Writers Week, a four-day program that allows students, teachers 

and professional writers to present original stories, essays, poems, 

and songs to the student body.
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